
Paid-Up Membership Dinner
Emanuel Sisterhood

You are cordially invited to the 

Tuesday, November 8, 2022
6:30 PM

with a special performance from
Sea Tea Improv

This event is free to attend for all paid-up Sisterhood members; make
sure to pay your dues before registration! 

Dinner choices are chicken, salmon and veggie.



Please RSVP to Ellen Schiller at schillerhome@cox.net or 
860-667-2069 by November 2, 2022.




We are considering hiring a babysitter for this event. Please let Ellen
know in your RSVP email if you will need babysitting services.
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